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A Fond Farewell to 2006 
 
Hello Loyal Reader! 

While we normally don’t have newsletters in December, we thought that, given the excit-
ing and packed schedule we have in the near future, it would be a good idea to drop you 
a mini-newsletter to let you know what’s coming up. 

This is the last time I’ll get to mention my own seminar coming up next week.  Tuesday, 
December 5th, I’ll be presenting a seminar on Migrating from SEU and PDM to 
WDSC… and Beyond!  In this day-long seminar, you’ll be introduced to everything you 
need to know in order to be immediately productive with this powerful tool.  You can 
click here for more information and registration. 

Also, our January meeting is fast upon us and in that meeting we’ll be looking to elect 
the board.  If you like what we’re doing and want to help (or maybe you don’t like what 
we’re doing and want to fix it!), then please stop in and join the festivities.  And of 
course, you’ll be enthralled by one of the industry’s foremost experts, Bob Cozzi, so 
what else could you ask for?  Check our events page for registration soon! 

And then hot on the heels of that will be our 19th Annual Omni User Technical Confer-
ence on February 27th, 2006, at the beautiful Drury Lane theater in Oak Brook Terrace.  
I’ll be giving you another update very soon on this outstanding opportunity.  Keep your 
eyes peeled, because we may have some really big news about this year’s event! 

And I can’t over-emphasize this: 

We need volunteers! 

And even if you can’t donate some of your time, please continue to give us input on 
what you want to see! 

Thanks for a great year, and I look forward to continuing to work with you over the com-
ing months. 

 

- Joe Pluta 

Omni Communications Director 
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